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Pediatric intensive care services at HonorHealth Scottsdale Shea Medical Center 

Patient talking points 

• HonorHealth Scottsdale Shea Medical Center has made the difficult decision to close 

our pediatric intensive care unit.  

 

• This is slated to happen on Thursday, Oct. 31, 2024, after which pediatric intensive care 

services will no longer be offered at HonorHealth Scottsdale Shea Medical Center. We 

will continue to offer general pediatric inpatient hospital care at this location. 

 

• We remain committed to serving our community and providing exceptional, high-quality 

maternity and pediatric care. 

 

• HonorHealth Scottsdale Shea Medical Center will continue to offer maternity and 

inpatient pediatric hospital care to our community, including high-risk obstetrics, in-house 

OB hospitalists, emergency services, eight licensed pediatric beds, robust post-delivery 

resources and a Level III NICU, which offers advanced care for newborns of any 

gestational age. 

 

• HonorHealth Scottsdale Shea Medical Center will still offer care that’s focused on 

providing our patients and their families a kid-friendly environment with an expert team 

that includes child life specialists, pediatric hospitalists and pediatric-trained nurses and 

physicians.   

 

• Children will continue to have access to general pediatric treatments, including but not 

limited to, for respiratory issues including asthma, sepsis, and scorpion and snake bites.  

 

 


